

DANNY CLEMENS, DIRECTOR

TRACY PARSLEY, MAINTENANCE SUPERVISOR THOMAS STOKES, CUSTODIAL SUPERVISOR GEORGE BROCK, ENERGY MANAGER

MEMO

TO:

DEPARTMENT OF FACILITIES

Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM:

Danny Clemens, Director of Facilities

Date:

May 21, 2024

RE:

Brooks Elementary- Brooks Saints Shed Request DC

Brooks Elementary Is requesting to allow the Brooks Saints football organization to place a shed on school property. The shed will be used to store football equipment and other items related to the team.

.I recommend approval of this request.

Attachment:

Brooks Saints Football Shed Request

Mond

OUR MISSION IS TO INSPIRE AND EQUIP OUR STUDENTS TO SUCCEED IN LIFE BULLITT COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS IS AN EQUAL EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT INSTITUTION



BETTY JO DAVIS, PRINCIPAL FIN.BURTON, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL TAYLOR HENRY, SCHOOL COUNSELOR

May 15, 2024

I am requesting permission for the Brooks Saints Football Team to place a storage shed on the Brooks Elementary School property. They have received guidelines from Danny Clemens and are expected to adhere to those expectations.

Thank you for your support,

Betty Jo Davis





